ロメソしつ

United Kingdom Haemophilia Centre Doctors' Organisation

CAL/alb

18th November 1999

To Haemophilia Centre Directors

Dear Colleague

It has been brought to the attention of the Transfusion Transmitted Infection Working Party of UKHCDO that patients with inherited bleeding disorders continue to present with undiagnosed Hepatitis C virus infection. It is important that wherever possible, patients who have been exposed to blood products before 1986 should be tested for Hepatitis C antibody, and if positive, for HCV viraemia. If you have difficulty identifying such patients, please write to Miss Rosemary Spooner at Oxford Haemophilia Centre as she would be able to assist you by supplying you with a list of patients treated with blood products by your Centre prior to 1986.

Yours sincerely

GRO-C

Christine Lee Chairman TTI Working Party ony 5 Dr 10 Walher Dr RC Tait

Dr & Wirke Fister I MacDougall Narry Brodie

Chairman: Dr. F. G. H. Hill Department of Clinical & Laboratory Haematology The Birmingham Children's Hospital Steelhouse Lane Birmingham B4 6NH

GRO-C Email: frank.hill@ GRO-C

Vice Chairman: Dr. C. R. M. Hay Department of Haematology Manchester Royal Infirmary Oxford Road Manchester M13 9WL Tel: GRO-C

Email: haemophilia@__GRO-C__

Department of Haematology University Hospital Queen's Medical Centre Nottingham NG7 2UH Tel: GRO-C Email: gerry.dolan@

Treasurer:

Dr. G. Dolan

Secretariat: Miss Rosemary Spooner Oxford Haemophilia Centre The Churchill Hospital Headington Oxford OX3 7LJ Tel: GRO-C Email: rosemarysrnx@ GRO-C